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Staffing Update:  

The following new teaching staff will be in the elementary this school year:  

Rachel Morrison – Kindergarten 

Baylee Dallman- 2nd Grade 

Courtney Sennett – 4th Grade 

John Roberts – Elementary PE 

 

Upcoming events: 

August 16 & 17 – New Teacher Days  

August 19th – An elementary team made up of reading interventionist, regular education teachers, and 
special education teachers will be working with Katie Rein from CESA 9 to design a Fountas & Pinnell 
reading materials implementation plan for the school year.  We purchased Fountas & Pinnell Reading 
Materials for 4K-3rd Grade last year in the spring and this will assist in making a smooth transition to 
incorporating this program into our reading instruction for 4K-3. 

August 23, 24, 25, 30&31 – August Professional Days 

August 25th – Elementary Open House – We are looking forward to once again offering an in-person 
open house this school year.  We are offering it 3-6 p.m. 

 

 


